
 

 

 

 

Trade Union Facility Time 

 

The regulations regarding Trade Union Facility time do not currently apply to the Trust; however, 

should any employee become a Union representative in the future, the Trust will report facility time 

in accordance with the regulations. Staff representation is maintained on all Local Academy 

Governing Boards 

 


